
Planning Committee 

Report 22 

April 22, 2020 

38 Comité de l’urbanisme 

Rapport 22 

le 22 avril 2020 

 
Extract of draft Minutes 22 

Planning Committee 

April 9, 2020 

 Extrait de l’ébauche du procès-verbal 22 

Comité de l’urbanisme 

le 9 avril 2020 

 

Modification to Official Plan Amendment No.136, Regarding Minimum Building Heights 

in Kanata Town Centre 

ACS2020-PIE-EDP-0006 Kanata North (4); Kanata South (23)  

 

Report recommendation 

That Planning Committee recommend that Council approve a modification to 

Official Plan Amendment No. 136, to be approved by the Local Planning Appeal 

Tribunal, as attached as Document 1. 

Ward Councillor J. Sudds provided comments in support of the report 

recommendation. 

Councillor Hubley also spoke in support, noting that the item also impacts Ward 23, 

and he asked that the documentation be updated to reflect as such. 

The following correspondence was provided to the committee coordinator between 

March 30 (the date the report was published to the City’s website with the Planning 

Committee agenda) and the time it was considered on April 9, a copy of which is held 

on file: 

 Email dated March 31 from Martinraj Manadan 

 Email dated April 6 from Ursula K. Melinz, Partner, Soloway Wright LLP, for 

Richcraft 

 Emails dated April 8 and 9 from Trevor Haché, board member & co-founder, 

Healthy Transportation Coalition. 

Planning Committee CARRIED the report recommendation as presented. 

 

 


